
 

 23rd November 2022 

  

Dear Year 4 parents/carers, 

  

As a part of our history topic Anglo Saxons, we plan to visit Butser Ancient 

Farm on Friday 27th January 2023. At the ancient farm, the children will have 

the opportunity to take part in artefact handling, hands on activities as well as a 

Saxom tour, which covers many aspects of the era.  

 

The trip will run during the school day - we will leave Meon by coach at around  

9:15am and will return for normal pick up at 3:10pm - so children should be 

dropped off and picked up as usual.  

  

On the day, children will need to wear school uniform, but may wear trainers or 

comfortable walking shoes, and take a warm coat/ raincoat etc as some areas of 

the site are outside. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water 

bottle on the day, as well as their inhalers if they require one.  Children do not 

need to bring money as we will not have the opportunity to visit the shop. 

  

The total cost of the trip is £18.65 per child, which covers the cost of the 

coach and the entry to Butser. The cost is payable via Parentmail, under 

‘payments’/ and then 'shop' option. We ask that payment is made by 20th 

January. If sufficient money is not collected, we will be unable to run the trip.  

If you are available to help on the day, please make yourself known to your 

child’s class teacher – your support would be greatly appreciated. 

  

Thank you, 

The Y4 Team.  

Meon Junior School 


